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                    Friday 20th May 2022 

 

Queen’s Platinum Jubilee Celebrations 

 

On Friday 27th May, We are holding a tea party for the children to celebrate the Queen’s 

Platinum Jubilee, Please can the children wear red, white and blue clothing. We have 

lots of different activities planned relating to the Platinum Jubilee and all food & drink 

will be provided.  

 

Please can parents whose children attend for 30 hours still provide a packed lunch on 

Friday as normal. We shall also post the pictures of the celebration on our  Nursery 

Facebook page. 

Sign of The Week 

 

 

 

We are very excited to announce the launch of our new school Website this week. 

We hope you will have a look as it contains lots of important information for parents 

such as school holidays, admission criteria, school policies, EYFS links and pictures of 

the children etc. 

Please follow the link  below to access it and we welcome any feedback from parents to 

help us to ensure that we have all the relevant information for you.  We hope you like it 

 

https://www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk/ 

 

 

REMINDER 
The Nursery will be closed on  

Monday 30th May -  Monday 6th June 2022  

for the  half term holiday.  

We reopen on Tuesday 7th June 2022. 

  We hope you all have a nice break. 

 


